
 

 

TESTIMONY ON HOUSE BILL 2830 

By Representative Mike Thompson 

 

House Bill 2830 limits the documentation required to determine 
eligibility for benefits derived from a service-connected disability. 

 

Section 1 defines the terms “service-connected” and “veteran”.  It also 
states that no state agency or municipality shall request or demand any 
other document to determine eligibility for a benefit derived from a 
service-connected disability, except for the six forms of documentation 
listed in the bill.  Those documents include a U.S. passport, a veterans 
health identity card, a veterans identification card, a common access 
card or any department of defense identity card. 

 

 

 


